New Highland Elementary School

Special Called SBDM Meeting


Sept.29, 2006


Ms. Goff called the Special SBDM meeting to order at 2:35 p.m.


The Principal recommended the hiring of Karola Puffer for the .5 Title 1 assistant.

The council was in agreement. 

Renee Cox made a motion to adjourn and J.D. Duncan seconded.  The motion carried.

Respectfully,

Connie Goff

